
 

March/April 2020 

The Reston & District Library will be                          

closed until further notice. 

THE BOOK DROP WILL NOT BE OPEN.                           

We are asking patrons to hold onto the books               

until the COVID-19 situation is over.                              

We do not charge overdue fines.                                      

At that time we will announce special             

precautions when returning books. 

 From Monday March 30th – Thursday April 9th, 2020           

the librarian will be renewing books and               

signing patrons up for the free libby app                                     

by email restonlb@yahoo.ca                                          

This will enable patrons to read or listen                         

to books on your e-device or phone.                                 

If you do not see this post until after April 9th your 

overdue books won’t be a problem. Stay Safe! 
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